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Friday 21st April 2023 

 
Reception and Year 1 Tile Workshop 

 
 
The Reception and Year 1 child took part in 
their tile workshop this week where they each 
got to have a go at painting a tile.  
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The rest of the pupils will be visiting the 
Museum on Tuesday next week to take part 
in their workshop. Once the tiles have been 
finished, they are going to become part of a 
large mural which will be displayed in the 
school hall.  
 
We are going to be putting updates on the 
school website as the mural comes together.  
 
 

 
Class photos 

 
On Monday, Miss Morris will be sending a link out by email which will allow parents to 
order the class photographs online. Please keep an eye out for this if you would like to 
order a class photo.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk/


 
Nut allergy reminder! 

 
As we have a child in school with a serious nut allergy, please do not send your children 
to school with any products that contain nuts. This includes products that may contain 
traces of nuts. Potential allergens could include the following: 

- Spreads, e.g. chocolate spread                 - Cereal bars 
- Some types of biscuit containing nuts  - Cakes containing nuts 
- Condiments, e.g. satay sauce            - Some snack pots containing nuts 
 
It is important that you check the labelling of food products before sending your child in 
to school with them – it is not always apparent that products contain nuts or traces of 
nuts. 
 

Week commencing Monday 24th April  
 

   
Tuesday during school: Chess Club, Year 2-Year 6 Visit to the Jackfield Tile 

Museum 
Wednesday during school:  Class 4 visit to British Ironwork Centre, Class 5 visit to 

Wroxeter  
Thursday during school: Violin Lessons, Forest School for Class 1  
 
 

Stars of the Week!      
 
 

Alfie Law for working super hard this week! He completed lots of excellent writing about 
Class 1’s class book ‘Goldilocks and The Three Bears’. Well done Alfie!  
Harry Duffy for continuing to be a brilliant mathematician! This week he has completed 
some super quick addition and he knows many number facts off by heart. Well done 
Harry!  
Monty Owen for being such a kind and caring member of Class 2, to both his peers and 
members of staff! Monty also has an incredible attitude to learning and always tries his 
best. He brightens up Mrs Maxfield and Miss Owen’s day. Well done Monty! 
Sophie-Leigh Thompson for her outstanding attitude to learning! Mrs Maxfield has seen 
a huge improvement in Sophie-Leigh’s work, especially in phonics. She has been coming 
into school with a huge smile on her face which is lovely to see. Well done Sophie-Leigh!  
Edward Stott for some super writing this week! Edward thought through his sentences 
carefully and used some excellent vocabulary. He is very articulate and has fantastic 
general knowledge. Class 3 enjoy hearing his interesting and fun facts. Keep up the great 
work Edward, well done!  
Paisley Davies for a wonderful week! Not only has Paisley produced some amazing 
writing in Class 3’s English lesson on ‘The Present’, she also showed how kind and patient 
she is to her friends during her PE lesson. Well done Paisley!  
Maisie Edwards for her amazing concentration levels in class! Maisie is really working 
hard and this is ensuring that she is understanding more and more. Keep up the amazing 
effort Maisie, well done!  
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Neve Kerrison-Jones and Niamh Tuer for their amazing attitude to learning! They 
always produce work that they can be really proud of. Keep up the superb effort girls and 
the sky is the limit. Well done Neve and Niamh! 
Joe Ungurs for always trying his best in every lesson! This week Miss Hyde has been really 
impressed with his confident answers during class discussions. Well done Joe!  
Maddie Ashton for trying her best and for challenging herself during Class 5’s Maths and 
English lessons! If Maddie keeps up the hard work, she will make amazing progress. Well 
done Maddie!  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


